
On Friday, 21st of October several groups had an unusual lesson of English. Groups BS-12, TK-12 and TZ-12 went to the museum of our university, but the excursion was in English! As for me it was very interesting, we not only learnt a huge amount of information about the NMU, but also had a peculiarly practical lesson. I can't say that all students understood everything the guide told us, but the main part of students did. 


The excursion was long, nearly one hour or even a little more, we were walking throw the museum and listening to guide, but we felt the time only when the excursion was over, and we looked at the clock. When you are interested in something the time passes quickly. I want to say that the museum is really huge! The museum’s fund has 7000 exhibits. And new exposition has 1500 exhibits and 80% are originals.
So, the excursion started from the first of six parts of museum. There we got information about opening of Higher Mining School and the first graduation of students.
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Then we went to the part of museum that tells us about history from 1912 to 1917 years, about transformation of academy to institute, about great scientists and founders of new scientific schools of our university.
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The third and fourth parts told us about Bolshevik’s transformation, opening of new faculties and schools, and the Second World War.
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The fifth and the most interesting and biggest part of museum told about the restoration and further development of the university, its outstanding graduates and researchers, and international relations of the Soviet period. I want to say that the institute was nearly destroyed, there were only walls and nothing more, but it was restored in short time!
[image: image4.jpg]




The last part told us about the university in the years of Ukrainian independence, growing of status of the institution, the establishment of new traditions. The exposition finished by exhibition of scrolls and gifts on the occasion of the 100th anniversary of the NMU, which was celebrated on 25-26 June 1999.


So I want to say, again, that it was very interesting and informative lesson!
